
 

University Placement Cell 
 

NOTICE 
 

Invitation for Summer Training/Internship - National Bank for 
Agriculture and Rural Development (NABARD) 

 

University Placement Cell, 3rd floor, FCI Complex, University of Allahabad. 
M – 7317-074-797 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

I. Copy of the letter received from the Dy. General Manager, NABARD. To view click on the 
following link: 
 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dvqHSQFyNidkll5KZvbZAqYe24eUX3WJ/view?usp=sharing  

 
 

II. Copy of the details of the scheme/notification. To view click on the following link: 
 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18iA93FGaGE7upyXQ2fUwlQypUbGPgxYv/view?usp=sharing 

 
 

III. Additionally, the details of the scheme is available on the following website: 
 
www.nabard.org  

 
IV. Interested/eligible students may forward their CVs (as per the desired format) to 

placementuoa@gmail.com before 28th February, 2019. 
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